
From: George smith  
Sent: 01 March 2013 16:18 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: Lea Castle Site 
 
Dear Mr Gammond, 

 
                                as you are aware a meeting took place at Cookley village hall on Friday 22nd Feb. 

regarding the development of the Lea Castle site. 

 
As a member of the local community living in The Crescent, I was very interested to hear what proposals 

the district council had in mind for the future of this site. 
 

After listening to the plans and all of the discussions thereafter I would like to convey my wholehearted 

backing to the modifications of the old plans which is to include the construction of housing and 
residential  

 
institutions. 

 
I also have no problem with the inclusion of premium housing in the development of the site, as I can 

only see a benefit to the village by raising its profile and importantly drawing in potential business from 

the new  
 

residents. 
 

 

Yours Faithfully 
 

G A Smith 
 


